May 9, 2019

Dear Dr. Jones,
I would like to submit my article, “Jammin’ with Implementation Research”, for consideration in your journal.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]This paper offers a methodological exercise to enrich implementation research that provides both a different viewpoint on the well-known and accepted narrative about implementation studies and reveals a gap in existing research. 
I believe my conclusions could contribute to the understanding and knowledge of your readership.
Thank you in advance.

Dr. Neta Sher-Hadar
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